
Addendum No. 5 to Solicitation # 95192 

Questions & Answers as of March 31, 2022 

 

Has the former Allentown State Hospital 
site been designated as a redevelopment 
Opportunity Zone by the state? 
 
 

We have confirmed with the Pennsylvania 
Department of Community and Economic 
Development that the former Allentown 
State Hospital site has NOT been designated 
as a qualified Opportunity Zone or Keystone 
Opportunity Zone. 
 
 

Does the Cost Submittal, which is to be 
separate from the Development Submittal, 
only consist of Attachment C (the single 
document with the dollar amount filled in)? 
 
 

Yes, the one-page Attachment C “Cost 
Proposal” (with the dollar amount filled in) 
is the only document required for said Cost 
Proposal and it should be submitted 
separately from the “Development 
Proposal” with submitted thumb drives 
marked accordingly 

 


